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Notification of Pre Construction Compliance Certificate (PCCR) Being Made Publicly 

Available. 

 

We write to notify that the pre-construction compliance report will be uploaded to the 

Goodman Project Website no later than 7 days from this notification. 

Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any queries. 

 

Alasdair Cameron 

Senior Project Manager 


